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PROF. DR. IR. W.P.A. VAN LAMMEREN 1930 - 1970 

On the 1st of November 1970, it has been 40 
years since Prof. dr. ir . W.P.A. van Lammeren, 
general director of the Netherlands Ship Model 
Basin, joined its staff. 

We congratulate this outstanding scientist and 
research manager, initiator of 'International 
Shipbuilding Progress' and Editor-in-Chief for a 
long period, with this remarkable jubilee. 

The Editors and Publishers 




